
TR51/2018 

SOLIHULL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 

Balsall Common Fun Run 
Notice of Temporary Road Closures 

The Council gives notice that in accordance with the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 as 
amended by the Road Traffic Regulation (Special Events) Act 1994 and being satisfied that the 
traffic in the Balsall Common area and other adjoining local roads, as detailed below, should be 
restricted or prohibited in the interests of public safety to participants and spectators during the 
Balsall Common Fun Run, between 1130hrs to 1400hrs on Sunday 23rd September 2018. The 
following roads will be closed: 

Gypsy Lane – from the School entrance to Alder Lane. 
Holly Lane – from Alder Lane to Frog Lane. 
Frog Lane – for its whole length. 
Balsall St East – from Holly Lane to Needlers End Lane. 
Needlers End Lane – for its whole length. 
Station Road – from Needlers End Lane to Kemp Green Rd, and off Balsall St East. 
Kemps Green Road – for its whole length. 
Asbury Road – for its whole length and into the Schools rear entrance. 

As a result of the works, access will be restricted to frontages only. An alternative route for traffic is 
not viable due to the nature of the roads in the area. Access for emergency services will be 
maintained at all times.  

For further information contact Mr G Heaps, The Lily Mae Foundation, 07960 199 184. 
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CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
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